
 

 

 

Term 1 March 2024 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
March has been a very eventful month with a lot of activities happening for our students. There are 9 days left of 
Term 1 before the holiday break and we plan to make sure that every day counts with engaging lessons and 
experiences for our students. Our ANZAC Commemorative Service is to be held on Friday 12 April at 9:00am at 
the school, all parents and carers are invited to come along to this service. We look forward to welcoming students 
back on Tuesday 30 April for the commencement of Term 2.  
 

Upcoming Important Dates 
Term 1 

 

Term 2 

 

Attendance 

We want all students at school every single day as we know that attending school is so important. Each term we 

will continue to celebrate students with 100% attendance for the term as well as students who have 95% 
attendance or better for the term. There will also be a celebration at the end of the year for any student who has 
been at school every day for the year. If you experience problems with getting your child to attend school, please 
contact the school to let us know and we can put support in place to assist with getting them to attend.   

It is also important that students are at school on time and ready to learn as we start our ‘Morning kick Off’ 
sessions as soon as the bell goes.  
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P&C 

The P&C meets once a month on a Tuesday. Traditionally it has been an evening meeting at 7:00pm, however, 
this year we are trialling some morning meetings. Parents and carers are encouraged to come along to have the 
opportunity to hear what has been happening at the school as well as contribute ideas to upcoming events and 
initiatives. The next meeting is to be held on Tuesday 30 April at 7:00pm in the Hub.  
 



 

 

P&C Twilight Markets  
On Friday 8 March, the P&C held their very successful Twilight Markets where $9,150 was raised and the 
community was brought together for a fantastic evening. Well done to the P&C, led by Mrs Oliva Wallace for their 
organisation of the event. Thank you to the following local business' donating towards our raffle: Ray White 
Windsor; Abulk Turf; Plus Fitness 24/7 McGraths Hill; The Home Bureau; My Spa; Windsor Cycles; UTF Black Belt; 
Miracle Bricklaying; Vision within Creations; Ultra Tune Windsor; Sweet Az Spreadz; RB Hair & Beauty; Casey-May 
Makeup Artist; Pitt Town Quality Butcher; Pitt Town Bottle Shop; Pitt Town Fresh; Soul Hair McGraths Hill; Oakville 
Harvest; Sugar & Slice by TS; All Things Scrunchies; BC Collective; Bunnings McGraths Hill and Pitt Town & Districts 
Sip n' Stitch. 
 

 

 
Angus Lamont 
Principal 
 

 
Brand New Uniforms  

  

Brand new uniforms are available from Lowes at Rouse Hill and Brynorms at Richmond.   
  

Our school has now been made available online for Brynorms.   
  

The website address is :  brynorms.com.au  

The password for online ordering is: brynorms    

  

Payments for online orders are processed at the time of ordering. There is a 1.75% card surcharge payment 
applied to online orders.  
Orders can either be collected from the Richmond store at customers convenience (at no charge), or delivered 
to a home address at a flat rate of $16.00 per order.  
Brynorms will contact the customer once the order is packed and ready for collection, or has been dispatched 
for delivery.  

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbrynorms.com.au%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cangus.lamont%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C0cee3664b2524b65f2b708dbf0626007%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638368077524555121%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=M3aGvRQNxLD1n9wslrdowka5mE%2F7x9DlAAJdDZKUCnE%3D&reserved=0


 

 

  

Second hand Uniforms  

Families wishing to purchase second hand uniforms are able to contact the school via email at 
pitttownp.school@det.nsw.edu.au  with requirements.  
  

Jackets/ Jumpers - $10.00  

Everything else - $5.00  

  

The office will be in contact regarding availability.  
  

EFTPOS facilities  

The office is now able to take any payments by EFTPOS.   
 

March Merits 
Congratulations to the following students who have received merit certificates in March.  
 

Class Week 6 Merits Week 7 Merits Week 8 Merits Week 9 Merits 

KK Jeremy G Jake M Mia G Rosie S 

Charlie C Margaret E Ben C Nell W 
KR Koby P Kenzie H Nicholas M Jack R 

Arrow P Kade R Arlie L Braxton M 

1/2H Isabelle G River S Georgia G Makayla Z 
Brayden L Alex C William W Mia H 

1/2R Charlie L Hayden M Baylee G Madelyn W 
Sophia B Annabel H Mason H Thomas G 

1/2S Peyton B Laura B Beau C Skye L 

Aaliyah T Archie M Kash E Harlow B 
3/4B Zoe A Aubrey K Jackson M Braxton X 

London H Piper D Georgia C Brannoc M 
3/4K Ciera M Lain M Mia B Claudia F 

Lucas L Jack W Ashton N Ashton L 

3/4JO Addison A Levi C William C Lucas W 

Georgia W Brodi G Indi J Macy B 

5/6H Maci L Joel M Ivy W Ruby B 

Ashleigh W Ella W Indie-Lee P Ava-Rose M 

5/6S Nahla Y Lili C Jasmin Y Jacob S 
Blake B Adam W James I Ava S 

5/6SH Lexi A Bella C Layla M Kobi C 

Mason B Indiana F Koby C Flynn B 

 
 

Week 6 Strives  

Bryson G Skye L Dallas S Brodie P Jacob S 

Week 7 Strives  
Kaito M James B Makayla Z Ava K x2 Jasmin Y 

Lucas L Lain M Piper S Alex C Parker C 
Zahra E Ivy W Amelia B Jed M Maddison V 

Ariana S Jonathan W Edward W William C Aliyah B 

Week 8 Strives  

Jackson K Henry C Ava S Ivy W Gemma M 

Indie-Lee P Ella W Jasmin C Jack M Harry C 

Brannoc M Charlie L Annabel H Ashton N Jax  
Lucas C Harmony S Eliza W Elliana F Georgia W 
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Mason H     

Week 9 Strives 

Stella B Willow K Jackson M Koda W Arizona S 

Flynn K Rory S x2 Tyler H Levi C Lucas S 

Mason B Will G Dallas A Jack W Dakota K 

Asleigh W Ziad A    

 
 
100/200/365 Nights of Reading 
Congratulations to these students who have completed their 2023 reading levels.  

2023 200 Nights of Reading 

Alex C     
2023 465 Nights of Reading 

Dakota W     
 
Sydney West PSSA Basketball 
Well done to Mali L, Tate P and Jake C who represented Hawksbury PSSA at the Sydney West Boys and Girls 
Basketball Championships held at Penrith Valley Sports Centre on Tuesday 26 March. All students played 
extremely well! The girls finished 3rd in their pool and 5th overall (out of 8 zones). The boys also finished 3rd in 
their pool, and then 5th overall (out of 9 zones). 

 

 

Hawkesbury PSSA Zone Swimming Carnival 
The carnival was a fantastic day with 19 students from Pitt Town competing in the carnival and giving their best. 
Congratulations to the junior girls relay team, consisting of Iris N, Macy B, Charlotte C, Ashleigh W that came 
third and to Brody G for third in the 50m freestyle. These students attended the Sydney West Carnival last 
week.  

 
 
Halogen Young Leaders Day 



 

 

On Monday 4 March, our School Captains, Vice Captains and Prefects 

represented Pitt Town Public School at the National Young Leaders Day 

Conference at the International Convention Centre in Sydney. The leaders listened 

to speakers Anastasia Woolmer, Eva Amores, Matt Cosgrove, Stephen O’Keefe 

and Bryson Klein. They heard about each of their stories and how they can be 

better leaders. 

 
Clean Up Australia Day 
On Friday March 1, students participated in Clean Up Australia Day. Students enjoyed tidying up the school and 
learning about the importance of keeping our school community clean.  

 
 
  



 

 

Year 6 Longneck Lagoon Excursion  
On Wednesday 13 March, Year 6 enjoyed a wonderful experience at Longneck Lagoon Environmental Education 
Centre. The students engaged in a variety of team-building exercises and challenges to further develop their 
teamwork and communication skills. 
 

 
 

Olympic Visit   
On Monday 11 March, Years 3-6 students enjoyed the ‘Olympics Unleashed’ visit with Athlete, Sarah Hawe and 
were challenged and inspired to set goals, overcome challenges, and find their passions! Sarah competed in the 
Tokyo 2020 Olympic Games finishing 5th in Women’s Eight rowing and is a Two-time world champion in the 
Women’s Four - 2017 and 2019. She is aspiring to compete at the next Olympic Games in Paris later this year.  
 
 

 
 

 
Harmony Day   
This year the theme for Harmony Day was Everyone Belongs. Students shared stories over the yarning circle and 
completed a range of activities for this special day.  
 



 

 

 
 

Easter Hat Parade  
Our annual Easter Hat parade was a fantastic morning with many of our community joining us for the occasion. 
Thank you to the P&C for organising Easters eggs for our students as well as the raffle.  

 
 

 

  



 

 

Wellbeing Week   
Week 7 of every term we have a focus on wellbeing for staff and students. A variety of additional activities are 
organised throughout the week for the students to participate in. The games afternoon is always a hit and a 
great opportunity for the students to build their friendships.  

 
 

 

Pulse Alive   
Our Pulse Alive team did a spectacular performance at the Pulse Alive concert held on Friday 15 March.  
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 



 

 

Hair with Heart 
 
Mali L recently got her long hair cut for Variety’s  
’Hair with Heart’ and donated her hair to be made 
into wigs for children who are in need. So far, she 
has raised $1,159 for Variety’s ’Hair with Heart’, 
including $250 of donations on the night she cut it 
off at the half time of the Hawkesbury Jets Youth 
League Game, where Mali has played for 4 years in 
representative teams and is the under 12 captain 
this year. Mali has donated her hair in the past to 
this cause.  
 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


